
      

 
F O R   I M M E D I A T E   R E L E A S E 

August 7, 2015 
 

CONTACT: David Ferguson  
Communications Coordinator 

1488 S. Seguin Ave 
New Braunfels, TX 78130 

830.221.4134 
dferguson@nbtexas.org 

 
 
 

Small Portion of Comal River Closed Due to Fallen Tree 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — A large tree has fallen across a section of the Comal River in the area near Camp 
Warnecke, therefore, effective immediately, a small portion of the Comal River is now closed.  That section 
(from the Garden Street Bridge to the Last Tuber’s Exit) will remain closed until the tree is completely 
removed along with any other debris.  That means all tuber traffic must exit at the Garden Street Bridge and 
local river outfitters have been notified of the situation.  City Park Rangers will also be assisting tubers with 
exiting at the Garden Street Bridge.  A contractor will be arriving to begin the tree removal process around 
1pm and the process is expected to take several hours.  Further updates will be provided once that portion 
of the river has been reopened.    
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